
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

June


2025

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by June 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

The Children love their Parties!
And the Birthday Party is quickly 

approaching in July. Thank you to all 
who have been donating thru the year.  
If you feel lead, we are only $800 short 
of our goal. Want a reminder of the joy 
this day produces, please check out the 
website:www:rescueafricanchildren.org, 
then hit videos..Birthday Party.  It will  

definately make you smile :-)

Dear Brethren,


I am David Ogule, the headteacher of our great Omega School.  And, I’m very happy to share with you that on 
May 26th, Omega School officially opened for second term as per the guidelines of the Ministry of Education 
and Sports. We want to humbly reach our sincere thanks to you all for all your kind support and love which is 
shared with us each year. We thank God because our teachers are present (above center) and the children 
are still turning up for studies.  Below is the school attendance for the three days of the first week.


Attendance the first 3 days:

Monday…41 boys, 44 girls, totalling 85

Tuesday…79 boys, 90 girls, totalling 169

Wednesday…110 boys, 137 girls, totalling 247


The children report slowly in the first week of the official opening and the in the second week they all fully 
report. Those that have reported so far, are healthy and eager to learn. We are looking forward to 
accomplishing a lot in this second term of School Year 2025. Our candidate class is also reporting back after a 
short break of one week. 


Allow me end here for now seeking your prayers for all Omega School pupils in their endeavor to prepare for 
their bright future academically and all their spheres of life. 


God bless you all!


Regards 

DAVID OGULE 

Head teacher (Omega School)
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